GREENSBORO CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION MEETING 
November 13, 2023; 5:30pm 
 Greensboro Cultural Center
                 
[bookmark: _GoBack]COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT: Doug Bender, Catena Bergevin, Janay Green, Mignon Elkes, Juliette Bianco, Leigh Ann Little, Niamo Woods
COMMISSION MEMBERS ABSENT: , Janine Robledo, Victoria Milstein
STAFF PRESENT: Jocquelyn Boone, Chief Creative Economy Officer, 

OTHER SPEAKERS PRESENT: None 
 
I.  WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
A. Commissioner Bender called the meeting to order at 5:36pm. Mr. Bender led a discussion regarding term limits with the commission and suggested that Ms. Boone write a memo to the Mayor informing her that three Commissioners are requesting an extension of their term limits.
II. BUSINESS: 
A. Business of the Commission at-large- Commissioner Doug Bender   
i. October meeting minutes (approval requested)
1. Approved unanimously, 7-0.   
The Commission discussed December meeting plans. The Commissioners requested a doodle poll from Ms. Boone to determine the best date for the December gathering. 
B.  Impact & Investment Committee 
i. Sustaining Creativity Grant
Ms. Boone shared updates about upcoming Creative Greensboro opportunities where Commissioners were needed to serve as panel reviewers. Sustaining Creativity and Residency at the Hyers grant panel review teams are in need of panel reviewers. Janay Green and Juliette Bianco agreed to serve again on the Sustaining Creativity grant panel review team. The commissioners asked for the Hyers Residency details to be sent via email.
ii. GCC Tenant Lease Process
Ms. Boone shared the date for the Greensboro Cultural Center tenant meeting and invited the Commissioners to attend. 

iii. The Future of Creative Greensboro Presentation
Ms. Boone also shared goals for Creative Greensboro in 2024 and the Commissioners held a brief discussion about accomplishments and priorities moving forward. Ms. Boone agreed to send a list of completed goals to commissioners in addition to the priorities for 2024 via email. The Commissioners ended the meeting looking by saying they looked forward to discussing the goals in the new year.

III. Additional Items:  
A. Speakers from the Floor: None.  
 
With no additional comments from the Commission, the meeting was adjourned by Mr. Bender at 6:32pm.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
Jocquelyn Boone, Chief Creative Economy Officer 
Creative Greensboro, City of Greensboro 


 



